
Monster Mash
Halloween Costume Party

Friday, October 28th 

JOIN US IF YOU DARE 
FOR Euclid School PTA's 

Euclid School Gym

SPOOKY TREATS & GAMES

Pre-K, K & 1st Grades:  5:00 p.m. - 6:00 p.m. 
2nd & 3rd Grades:  6:15 p.m. - 7:15 p.m.
4th & 5th Grades:  7:30 - 8:30 p.m.



You MUST PRE-REGISTER your child for the

party by SUNDAY, 10/23
CLICK HERE to register 

Please Note: There are NO PAPER FORMS

https://forms.gle/uxX1E9fEgQ8j3FvWA


EUCLID SCHOOL PTA MONSTER MASH INFO:
For the safety of the students, the following guidelines

have been put into place for this event:



*EACH CHILD MUST BE DROPPED OFF AND CHECKED IN BY AN ADULT
ON THE MONSTER MASH COMMITTEE

*AT THE END OF THE SESSION, YOU MUST PICK YOUR CHILD UP
AND SIGN YOUR CHILD OUT. NO CHILD WILL BE RELEASED UNTIL
A COMMITTEE MEMBER CHECKS THEM OUT.  Detailed instructions
on pick up procedures will be provided closer to the event.

*ALL TREATS OFFERED WILL BE ALLERGY FRIENDLY. For a
complete list of the treats being offered, please email Euclid School
PTA.

*THIS IS A STUDENT ONLY EVENT. SIBLINGS IN MULTIPLE
GRADES MAY NOT ATTEND EACH OTHERS' SESSIONS

*KEYS STUDENTS - For any child who attends the KEYS program, you
must check the appropriate box on the google form to have your
child released to the PTA staff if they would like to attend the
event.  If you do not check the box, your child will not be permitted
to attend the Monster Mash until a parent signs their child out of
Keys. Please remember to send a costume with your child and the
PTA Volunteers would be happy to assist your child with their
costume.

**VOLUNTEER CHAPERONES- Parent chaperones who are PAID
members of Euclid School PTA are welcome to volunteer.  You can
become a member of the PTA by visiting our website at
www.euclidschoolpta.memberhub.com 

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel 
free to email Euclid School PTA at 
hheuclidschoolpta@gmail.com

http://www.euclidschoolpta.memberhub.com/

